
 
From: montagu wmc <montaguwmc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 20 July 2022 13:57 
To: Sarah Mardon <Sarah.Mardon@huntingdonshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: License app 
 
Sarah thanks for your input just to reiterate ,  
 
A the Main door will only be used as an exit on regular hours and will be monitored by Committee members during 
the variates open hours of 11pm until 12 midnight 
 
B All guests will be released through the rear doors through the beer garden under the supervision of both door staff 
or by committee members  
 Hope this will comply with the Licensing Department. Crawford Boyd  
 
On Wed, 20 Jul 2022 at 13:50, montagu wmc <montaguwmc@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: montagu wmc <montaguwmc@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, 18 Jul 2022 at 13:12 
Subject: Re: License app 
To: Sarah Mardon <Sarah.Mardon@huntingdonshire.gov.uk> 
 

We can state that on late evenings we will only use the rear doors as the exit plus monitoring the exits by committee 
members . Thank you Sarah  
 
On Mon, 18 Jul 2022 at 11:59, Sarah Mardon <Sarah.Mardon@huntingdonshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Thanks Crawford 

 There are 2 reps now, one came the weekend. 

 So do you want to offer an additional condition on the licence, something like. 

 ‘All exits will be monitored by staff/committee members at closing time to ensure patrons leave the area in a quiet 
and order manner’ 

 Or just thinking  here, what about only allowing them to leave through the back door after 23:00 onto Chequers 
Way?  

 Let me know what you think is doable. 

 Thanks 

  

Sarah Mardon 

Licensing Officer 
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